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HUNTER ORANGE REQUIREMENTS FOR BLINDS 
 
 
House Bill 5914 
Sponsor:  Rep. Joseph Rivet 
Committee:  Conservation and Outdoor Recreation 
 
Complete to 5-24-04 
 
 
A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 5914 AS INTRODUCED 5-18-04 

 
The bill would amend the Natural Resources and Environmental Protection Act to require 
the exterior surfaces of portable hunting blinds to be “hunter orange” in color.  Consistent 
with other hunter orange provisions, the requirement would not apply to persons hunting 
deer with a bow during the archery deer season, persons taking bear with a bow, or 
persons taking waterfowl, crow, or turkey. 
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 Legislative Analyst: Mark Wolf   
 
■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House staff for use by House members in their deliberations, and does 
not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


